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What does a book do in 
the winter? 

– Puts on a book jacket!  

COLD WEATHER MEANS  

OPPORTUNITIES TO  

READ… 

The Book Report        

 

I would love to get your book     
recommendations! 

Please email or call me with the title 
and author of a book you have read 
recently, and I will publish them in 
our next newsletter to share with 

our members.  A brief sentence 
regarding why you liked it would be 

wonderful, too!  The best books I 
have read always are recommended 

by friends… 

coripratt57@yahoo.com 

Or 469-231-7229 

RICHARDSON RETIRED SCHOOL PERSONNEL  

AN AFFILIATE OF THE  

TEXAS RETIRED TEACHERS ASSOCIATION  

The Story from Cori - 

Happy New Year 2021!  Let’s hope things turn for the better sooner rather 

than later… 

This brief newsletter is just to let you know about a few important things.  

You will receive our regular RRSP newsletter in three short weeks, and it 

will have much more. 

TRT Foundation fundraiser! 

Laura Snow, Kathy Grogan and I are planning a FUNdraiser that will be a 

little different than the past few years, as we are adapting Tonna Duke’s 

FABULOUS chocolate auction to a “Drive-Thru” event in March!  It will 

include non-food items as well, and you will be able to make socially dis-

tanced “drive-thru” purchases to benefit the Foundation.  Look for details 

in the next two newsletters!  

ZOOM RRSP Meeting 

Our February ZOOM meeting will be on Thursday, February 18, and 

DAVE LEIBER, author and journalist, will be our speaker.  Clear your cal-

endar now for this exciting program and business meeting!  Reservation 

info will be in next newsletter. 

Volunteer Service Hours 2020 DEADLINE EXTENDED!!! 

TRTA District 10 has delayed the collection of 2020 hours to FEBRUARY 

1st!  We only received reports from about 100+ of our 630+ members, so 

we know there are more out there!  In the meantime, don’t forget to rec-

ord your new 2021 hours. 

PLEASE send your total hours for 2020 to: 

Brenda Duckett  

by  February 1 -  

bduckett2@netzero.com  

or 214-577-5217 


